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20th July, 2020 
 
Dear student, 
 
Re: Sixth Form:  Start of Term Arrangements 
 
This letter includes the key information about the start of term.  
 
GCSE Results Day - Thursday 20th August  
 
GCSE results will be emailed to your school email address at 8.00am. An email will then be received 
from the 6th form office that you will NEED to reply to. You will need to confirm:  
 

 you have met the entry requirements 

 your final A level / BTEC subject choices (this can be done the day after if you need time to discuss 
your results) 

 
If you need further advice on your subject choices you will be able to speak to a member of the Sixth 
Form team via telephone on 0114 2372723 ext 716. Staff will be available on Results Day and the 
following day (Friday 21st August).  
 
Students at other schools in Year 11 – Once you have received results from your school please ring 
the sixth form team on 0114 2372723 ext 716 on Thursday 20th August or Friday 21st August.  
 
Start of term – Thursday 3rd September 
 
Sixth Form students will begin lessons on the same day as the rest of the school. Please arrive 
promptly at 8:35am on Thursday 3 September in time for registration. The day will begin with tutor time 
in which students will be issued with timetables, planners, ID badges and a username and password for 
the school’s computer system. Lessons will begin after tutor time and run as normal.  If you are late or 
will be absent for any reason, please contact the Sixth Form office immediately. You can do so by 
calling 0114 2372723 ext 716 or by texting the absence number – 07860 095432.  
 
Sixth Form students are not expected to wear uniform but we do insist that what you wear is fit to work 
in. Clothing should not have any messages or logos on it that other members of the school community 
would find offensive. For safeguarding reasons, it is essential that you wear your ID badge when inside 
the building.  
 
We look forward to seeing you again in September.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
    
S Burdekin     
Assistant Head/Head of Sixth Form  

 


